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Mantua, 5 May 2008 – Referring to an item in the Business & Finance section of La 
Repubblica daily newspaper with the title "Colaninno, the temptation of a buy back" 
where, among other things, the author suggests a possible public tender offer for 
Immsi, Roberto Colaninno said the report was nothing but a hypothesis by the 
journalist and that no such transactions were under consideration. 
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